
      News from Mrs.VanderWall’s 
3rd Grade 

June 3, 2017 

Reading:  Next week, we will be wrap-
ping up our genre unit and reflecting on 
the growth we made through out the year.  
We will be looking at how we can continue 
inspiring ourselves to be readers.


I sent home reading summer calendars.  
These are highly recommended, but op-
tional.  

Writing: We finished our last writing 
piece!  3 cheers for that!  Next week, we 
will continue paragraph of the week.

Science: Mrs VanSlooten will be teach-
ing science to my students.

Social Studies:   We finished the 
Growth of Michigan.  I hope you had the 
chance to look over your child’s flip book.

Spelling: Spelling is done for the year! Math: We are just about done with unit 5.  
We will be testing Monday or Tuesday.


Remember to do xtramath!!

Specials Schedule 

Monday - Gym


Tuesday - Music


Wednesday - Art


Thursday - Gym


Friday - Alward Olympics! 

Other Need to Knows!     


Class Auction on Wednesday, June 7.


Last day of school: June 9 dismissal at 12:15.


Class blog: mvanderw.edublogs.org


http://mvanderw.edublogs.org

